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Ottawa, 9th September, 1904.

Sir s-

I have to call your attention to the

fact that no reply has as yet been received to my

letter of the 23rd April last, in which you were asked

to motif the Department at once upon the return of

Frank Frett, Joseph Bonspeille, Jr., and Joseph

Roussin to the Reserve, whose evidence was required

in connection with the prosecution of certain persons

for having sold Duquor to the Indians.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.M.

Secretary.

Joseph Perillard, Esq.,

 Clndian Agent,

Oka, Que.
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